Здравствуйте, уважаемые студенты группы 405!

Учебная дисциплина: Английский язык

Тема урока: <u>Protection of nature. Защита природы.</u> Задание к уроку:

Вам необходимо самостоятельно изучить материалы уроков и письменно выполнить задания.

Выполненную работу оформить и отправить отдельным файлом (электронный документ) в личное сообщение через социальные сети VK

Светлана Николаевна https://vk.com/id472555003

Если такой возможности нет, выполненное задание предоставить в распечатанном (рукописном) виде в период прохождения учебной практики.

Откройте тетради запишите дату и тему урока.

Задание №1. Запишите новые слова и выучите их.

The planet Earth –планета Земля	Pollution – загрязнение
Garbage - мусор	Plants - растения
Gratitude -благодарность	Disappeared - исчезли
Rare kinds of – редкие виды	Ignorance – игнорирование
Ecology - экология	Cruelty- жестокость
Careless - безответственный	Hurricanes – ураганы
Dangerous - опасность	Droughts -3acyxa
Protection - защита	Floods - наводнения
To feed – кормить	The Red Book

Задание №2. Прочитайте и переведите текст устно.

The planet Earth is our big home. It gives us the place to live, the food to eat and the clothes to dress. Since ancient times the powers of nature were helping people in everything and people were giving their care and gratitude to the nature and even worshipped it.

But with <u>the growth of civilization</u> the situation changed. People became <u>careless</u> and now there is <u>garbage</u> everywhere. Especially <u>dangerous</u> is the garbage from big factories. Nowadays the <u>pollution</u> of air, water and land is a big problem.

Many beautiful <u>plants</u> and unique animals <u>disappeared</u> because of the pollution and the powers of nature are answering at people's <u>ignorance</u> and <u>cruelty</u> with <u>hurricanes</u>, <u>droughts</u> and <u>floods</u>.

We can't continue this way. Nature needs our <u>protection</u>. So, we must take care of the trees and flowers, forests and rivers around us. We should give our love and care to the powers of nature and they will never be dangerous for us. We have to save our world and keep our beautiful green planet from pollution and ignorance.

Задание №3. Ответьте письменно на вопросы.

- 1) Is the planet Earth our big home?
- 2) What does it give for us?
- 3) What did people give to the nature_since ancient times?
- 4) How did the situation change?
- 5) What is the biggest problem nowadays?
- 6) How do the powers of nature answer at people's ignorance and cruelty?
- 7) What is the Red Book?
- 8) Do you take care of plants, animals and birds? How?